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RE: PETITION OF LIMESTONE WATER UTILITY OPERATING COMPANY, LLC TO
INCREASE CHARGES, FEES AND RATES AND FOR APPROVAL OF A GENERAL
RATE INCREASE AND CONSOLIDATED RATES

Limestone has suggested a rate increase in the Shiloh Falls Residential area from
$20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000 gallons. A 400 PERCENT INCREASE.

This is completely unacceptable and feels like nothing more than price gouging.
There has been no clear justification for an increase of this magnitude.

The commission should unequivocally REJECT this request.

Sincerely,

Mike Boier





